Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Aquaculture
Gulf Coast Shellfish Hatchery and Nursery Research Grant Request for Applications

The purpose of the grant program is to increase the quality, availability, and sustainability of Florida shellfish seed by supporting best practices, innovations and resiliency in Florida-based hatcheries and nurseries. The program is a reimbursement grant for funds expended to purchase qualifying gear and supplies.
Please contact Adrianne Johnson at adriannejfsaa@gmail.com for questions about completing the application and eligibility requirements for the program.

Required application materials can be accessed online at https://www.fdacs.gov/Divisions-Offices/Aquaculture. Completed applications must be submitted by 5:00 p.m., EST on August 1, 2025, via email to Sharon.Cilano@FDACS.gov. Please label all correspondence with “Shellfish Nursery and Hatchery Grant Application – Your Name”.
